ROSARYHILL SCHOOL 41-B, STUBBS ROAD, HONG KONG



玫瑰 崗 學 校 香港司徒拔道 41 號 B

3 March 2022

Dear teacher and staff,

I have been informed of two preliminary cases, one in primary office and one in Kindergarten on 3 March 2022. Those staff have been to school at 105 Office room and 128 class room on 2 March 2022.

With regard to this, our school will be closed for thorough sterilization from today to 5 March 2022. Teachers and staff, excluding those requested to return to school, will be working from home during the sterilization period. School will reopen after sterilization. Meanwhile, please stay safe and healthy!

Best Regards

Fr. Hyacinth He Yousun

Supervisor of Rosaryhill School

E-mail: info@rhs.edu.hk Fax: (852) 2838 6141

Tel: (852) 2572 0228